NOTICE TO BIDDERS

NOTICE is hereby given that Greenwood Ultilities will receive proposals for One (1) New Truck with
46 Foot Aerial Device, until 2:00 PM on March 24, 2020. Specifications may be obtained by visiting the

Central Bidding website at www.centralbidding.com or Greenwood Ultilities at 101 Wright Place,

Greenwood, Mississippi 38930 or 662-453-7234. Proposals may be submitted by sealed envelope or
electronic submittal. Proposals delivered to 101 Wright Place, Greenwood, MS should be addressed to
Margaret Campbell at Greenwood Utilities. Electronic submittals can be submitted at

www.centralbidding.com. For any questions relating to the electronic submittal or reverse auction

process please contact Central Bidding at 225-810-4814.
BIDDING WILL BE HELD BY ELECTRONIC REVERSE AUCTION ON MARCH 31, 2020
from 10:00 AM to 10:30 AM CENTRAL TIME.

Vendors can register FREE at www.centralauctionhouse.com/registration.php .

Submissions will be evaluated and vendors submitting compliant proposals will receive an invitation to
participate in the Electronic Reverse Auction. Greenwood Utilities Commission reserves the right to
extend the auction date if necessary to complete the pre-qualification process.

Each Vendor shall be required to ensure the delivery and receipt of its proposal by this agency prior to the
date and time of the opening listed.

Greenwood Utilities reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any informalities.

This the 3 day of March, 2020

/s/Margaret Campbell
Margaret Campbell, Secretary

Publish Dates March 3, 2020 and March 10, 2020
Greenwood Commonwealth



